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We have had to solve a lot of logistics with our increased numbers this year, but it 

has been good.  We have had high lights in each of our sports. Football is 5-0 working 

toward a District Championship and a 10-0 regular season. We have had great showings 

at our Cross Country meets with several 1
st
 place finishes. Volleyball is in the running for 

another playoff birth. We continue to strive to support our kids and their education 

through what we teach on and off the fields and courts of our sports.  


